
 

AT THE SAME TIME I WOULD LIKE TO TAKE 
THE OPPORTUNTY TO THANK YOU FOR 

YOUR GREAT CHRISTMAS LETTER TELLING 
US ALL YOU HAVE BEEN DOING 

THROUGHOUT LAST YEAR.  WE SHOWED IT 
ON A BIG SCHREEN FOR EVERYBODY TO 

SEE. 
 

KIND REGARDS FROM ALL OF US IN 
NORDSTJERNEN. 

 
LIS 

 

GOD PÅSKE 
 HAPPY EASTER 

 
 
 

DEAR  NATALIA, 
 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR KIND GREETINGS 
FOR EASTER FROM OUR FRIENDS IN INGRIA. 

WE WOULD ALSO LIKE TO SEND YOU OUR 
EASTER GREETINGS. 

 


